
 

 

July 28, 2025 

VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 
 
Ms. Patricia Van Gerpen 
Executive Secretary 
South Dakota Public Utilities Commission 
500 E Capitol Ave 
Pierre, SD 57501-5070 

 

 
RE: In The Matter of the Application by Deuel Harvest Wind Energy South LLC for 

Energy Facility Permits of a Wind Energy Facility and a 345 kV Transmission 
Facility in Deuel County, South Dakota for the South Deuel Wind Project 
 
Docket EL24-023 

Dear Ms. Van Gerpen: 

Pursuant to Deuel Harvest Wind Energy South LLC’s (South Deuel Wind) commitment in its 
Supplement to its Request for Partial Exemption from Order Granting Permits to Construct 
Facilities filed on July 10, 2025, attached is the July 21, 2025 CONFIDENTIAL Level III 
Archaeological Survey for the South Deuel Wind Project, Deuel County, South Dakota.  The report 
covers a 0.38-acre area consisting of a proposed corridor expansion and roads associated with the 
installation of two mud mats.   

Sincerely, 
 
FREDRIKSON & BYRON, P.A. 
 
/s/ Lisa M. Agrimonti 
 
Lisa M. Agrimonti 
Direct Dial:  612.492.7344 
Email:  lagrimonti@fredlaw.com 
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Fredrikson & Byron, P.A. 
Attorneys and Advisors 

60 South Sixth Street, Suite 1500 
Minneapolis, MN 55402-4400 
Main: 612.492.7000 
fredlaw.com 


